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Committee members, 

 

It is incredibly important that we have safe nurse-to-patient ratios. Nurses cannot 

provide adequate care for patients if there are not safe nurse-to-patient ratios. 

Additionally, overworking nurses contributes to high burnout rates and turnover. This 

is not in the best interest of patients, nurses or quality care. Please support our 

nurses and our patients and pass this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Kristen Sartor 


